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The Embassy of Pakistan writes to the Chinese Foreign Ministry regarding the welfare of
Pakistani nationals in Xinjiang.
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The Embassy of Pakistan present their compliments to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs
of the Central People's Government of the People's Republic of China and in
continuation of this Embassy's Note N0.11953-F-129/54, dated the 15th March 1954
has been received from Mr. Sayed Abdullah of Sha Che (Yarkand) requesting
expeditious help in the disposal of his immovable property and reovery of his dues
from certain persons to enable him to leave for Pakistan without further delay.

The Embassy would be grateful for an early disposal of the case.

The Embassy of Pakistan avail themselves of this opportunity to renew to the Ministry
of Foreign Affairs of the Central People's Government of the People's Republic of
China the assurances of their highest consideration.



